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Top official visited Thejaswini Tourism 
spots and praised its leaders 

 
                 Sri. Rupesh Kumar, State Responsible tourism Field coordinator 

and his closest aides visited the beautiful and exclusive tourism spots in 

Thejaswini.ð giving him a chance to personally assess the opportunity to 

implement the Responsible Tourism initiatives here as part of the 

Navakerala Mission and the special focus of Kerala government on North 

Malabar tourism. 

              The two day visit started on 7th June morning and ended on 8th 

evening.  Sri. Sunny George (Chairman, Thejaswini) along with directors 

and farmers coordinated the visit and interactions were held at various 

places. 
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